May 2020 President’s Newsletter
Gentlemen,

Things are looking up! | hope this letter finds each of you healthy and a little less fearful than a
month ago. First of all, we all need to continue to keep Bart Fowler in our thoughts and prayers and
hope for a speedy recovery.

Some good news—as you all probably know we are allowed to play golf and as of last night we no
longer need to where a face mask while playing. The decision makers are still requiring everyone to
have a face mask with them, just in case??? We all can agree this has been a trying situation especially
when some of the decisions being made don’t always seem logical. Some things to ponder: why is the
golf course closed on Mondays and Tuesdays? This is something that no one has had an answer for
although there are lots of theories. That said, there will be no Monday event until things change and no
one knows when that will be. We are still planning on having the Dry Heat tournament on August 3rd
and 4th, so stay tuned in for that.

Let’s please remember to continue to follow the “new” rules about social distancing etc. If anyone is
not sure of the rules, please call the proshop. OK, let’s play some golf and try to knock off some of the
rust.

Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC
“IN GOD WE TRUST"
richm1014@aol.com




